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KanDrive reveals a new design 
 The busiest travel season of the year is here and the Kansas Department of 

Transportation has an updated tool, www.kandrive.org to make your travel plans easier. 

The redesigned KanDrive is your one stop portal for road information on Kansas 

highways.  

“This redesign is focused on making the user experience simpler than before,” 

KDOT Chief of Transportation Planning Mike Moriarty said. “Everything that was great 

about the old site is still there. But now the page is smart phone friendly, which was a 

big request from users.” 

While it is not specifically a smart phone app, it does have the ability to work on most 

smart phone browsers and can be book marked to your home screen for easy access.  

“We’d like to encourage users to try it before leaving home and not to use it while 

driving,” Moriarty said. “A significant amount of time and effort has gone into the process 

of developing this site and we are confident you will be pleased with KanDrive’s user 

friendliness and overall functionality.”  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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http://www.kandrive.org/
http://www.kandrive.org/kandrive
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http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation/176590659055811
http://twitter.com/#!/kdothq
http://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://pinterest.com/kdothq/

